
 

 

Congratulations and thanks Jo Seuk Seung and Ji Soon Seung for 21 years of 
attendance to Young Jin Moon 
 
Kevin Thompson 
November 6, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear, 

 

Soon we will celebrate Children's Day, hold the Rally of Hope and then Thanksgiving Day. After the 

election season ends we all need a time to celebrate. 

 

Let's stay healthy and strong spiritually. 

 

Congratulations and a huge thank you to Mr. Jo Seuk Seung and Mrs. Ji Soon Seung for the 21 years of 

attendance to True Child Young Jin Moon. The Seung's have held this memorial service each year, 

comforting True Parents and Young Jin Nim through their deep heart of attendance. Now, after 21 years 

True Parents have blessed Young Jin Nim to Miss Je Hye Jin, daughter of Dr. and Mrs. Jin Sung Bae. 

 

From now the Jin family will carry on the annual memorial tradition. We held a beautiful ceremony in 

Carson City which featured a greeting from Dr. Chung Sik Yong as well as a message from Dr. Jin Sung 

Bae from Korea. 

 

Blessings 

 

Pastor Thompson 


